The EAST COAST CHAMPION
                    
                                                       October 2006
IMPORTANT OCTOBER MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT
There will be NO MEETING on Monday, October 9, 2006.  The meeting has been cancelled because the library will be closed on that day and no suitable date was available.

ANNUAL DINNER MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT
The annual Dinner Meeting will be at 7:00 p.m., on Monday, November 13, 2006 at the FABULOUS FIFTIES DINER, 1120 Clearlake Road, Cocoa.
The price for dinner will be $13.50 collected at the door.

Entrée choices will be Grilled Chicken Breast, Catfish, or Country Fried Steak.  Dinner includes drink, salad, potato, vegetable, dessert, and tip.  Salad choices are mixed green salad or coleslaw.  Either mashed, French fries, or baked potato will be available.  The vegetable choices are green beans or corn.  

If you plan to attend, please let Hal Greenlee, 636-3393, know your entrée choice by November 6th.

Minutes of the August 2006 Meeting
The minutes of the August 2006 meeting will appear in the December newsletter prior to the next regular meeting.

Stack Talk
The newsletter editor apologizes for not bringing you the latest edition of “Stack Talk”… unfortunately my computer woes continue and I have not been able to get my scanner functioning.

Florida East Coast Chapter, NRHS

P.O. Box 2034

Cocoa, FL 32923
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Next Meeting:

October 9 Meeting

CANCELLED

